
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

 

 
 
 
 

Barnwell Baptist 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to:  
7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532  
Bayside Baptist  
PT Music Director/ 
Song Leader 
Send resume to: 
Bayside Baptist Church 
Attn:  Music Committee 
P. O. Box 533 
Lillian, AL  36549                                                             
Bayside Baptist 
Pianist 
Send resume to: 
Bayside Baptist Church 
Attn:  Music Committee 
P. O. Box 533 
Lillian, AL  36549  

 
Elberta Church 
Full -Time Worship Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Organist 
Email resume to:  
Fairhopeavenue 
@outlook.com 
First Baptist Church of Loxley 
Part-Time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com          
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com 
New Providence Baptist 
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
arlene@pfefferflooring.com 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 

 
Robertsdale First Baptist 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resume to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
Silverhill FBC 
PT Youth Pastor 
Please send resume to: 
silverhillfbc2023@gmail.com 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

October 5, 2023 

Pathways  Professional Counseling  -  Jason Reasor 
 

Individual and Family Counseling in Baldwin County 
Please call 251-639-1022 to make an appointment 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Baptist Church Foley                                                                                                                                                            
 221 N. Alston Street - Foley, AL  

 (251)943-8352  

Positions Available: 

 
 
 
 

 
 

PRAYING FOR OUR MISSIONARIES 
 

     I am reminded today that we support Missionaries all around  
the world and that many are serving in very dangerous places.  

Many are serving in places where Christians are persecuted. Many  
risk their lives on a daily basis for the cause of Christ. 

 
     I am also reminded that many Missionaries who serve  

Internationally and in North America have given up everything to  
follow God’s call. These are families who have totally committed  
their lives to serve in lands where God has called them. They need  
and deserve our prayers and financial support as you give through  

your local church. 
 

     There are many issues that can divert our attention from the  
Great Commission and support of our Missionaries. We have a  

great and mighty God who is at work all over the world. Let’s join  
Him in what he is doing and make it a priority to pray for and  

support our Missionaries. 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 

 

If your church has any  
positions to post, please  

email them to: 
office@baldwinbaptist.com 

 

 

REMINDER  

TO ELECT  

MESSENGERS  

FOR THE 109TH  

ANNUAL  

MEETING 
 

 Please email the 
names of your  
messengers to:  

office@ 
baldwinbaptist.com 


